
Date: Tue, 22 Mar 2005 10:54:12 -0500
To: SailMakers
From: Nelson Weiderman <nhw@ids.net>
Subject: J/105 Spinnaker Cloth

Please note that the J/105 Class has posted a Rule Interpretation regarding
its spinnaker cloth.  For Spinnakers delivered after May 1, 2005, the published
weight of the cloth must be 42 gsm or greater.

This mostly affects Dynalite users.  Contender has assured us that they will
have a new designation for Dynalite that weighs 42 gsm.  Please make sure
you order the new cloth for sails delivered after May 1.  If you try 
to register sails with the old cloth designation and a delivery date after May 1,
 they will not be class legal.

The ruling is RI-05-03 and can be viewed here:
http://www.j105.org/ruleinterpretations.html

If you have any questions, please e-mail or call me.

Nelson
401-595-4071


